
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th October 2022 Website:  www.garryduffps.com 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

31/10-4/11-HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 

23/11-P1-3 SENTINUS Project (in school) 

5/12 – P4-7 Carol Singing in Tesco (2-3pm) 

6/12-P4-7 visit Ballymoney High (Shrek) morning 

7/12-P4-7 visit Dalriada (Sound of Music) afternoon 

9/12-P6/7 trip to Ulster Museum  

13/12-P1-3 Christmas Concert (morning) 

14/12-P4-7 Carol Service (7pm-Garryduff Church) 

20/12-Whole School trip to Millenium Forum (Panto) 

 

 

GARRYDUFF NEWS 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Mrs Cochrane, Mrs Downey, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

 

 

**HELPERS AT THE CRAFT FAIR** 

We still need helpers to server tea/coffee 

on the night. Could you spare half an hour? 

An hour?  Please send a seesaw message if 

you can help out. (Fair is from 6.30pm-9pm) 

Thank you! 

PTA TOAST SALES 

Sales in September brought in £106.70 and 

sales in October raised £76.90 for PTA 

funds. 

All clubs finish at 3.50pm apart 

from Grafters and football (4pm) 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

MON 7th Nov- Grafters (P7) 

                       Craft Club(P3/4) *2wks 

                     Construction Club (P5-7)*2wks 

TUES 8th –      **NO FOOTBALL*** (match) 

WED 9th -       SU - Linda McAuley 

THURS 10th-   Grafters (P7) 

CHARITY LINK 

This year our PTA have decided to partner 

with the RNIB at our Craft Fair.  We will 

make a donation to the Charity. 

 

CLOTHING BANK 

We have just received £76 from the last 

time the clothing bank was emptied in mid- 

October.  Thanks everyone for your 

support! 

CRAFT FAIR 

Tables are all booked for the Craft Fair 

night.       This year, as in previous years, we 

would like to have a home produce stall at 

the Fair.  So, over the holidays why not get 

your recipe books out and decide what you’re 

going to make for our school stall!  Cakes, 

bakes, treats, jam, chutney etc all very 

acceptable 

HAPPY HALF TERM 

Enjoy half term with family and friends and 

stay safe.  We look forward to welcoming 

everyone back to school on Monday 7th 

November.  Normal school day.  

*PTA PLANNING MEETING* 

There will be a meeting of the PTA on 

Tuesday 8th November at 6.30pm to make 

final arrangements for the Craft Fair. 

CRAFT FAIR INVITATIONS 

Next week, each family will be bringing 

home some invitations for our Craft Fair to 

give out to family and friends. 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
The Education Authority are conducting a 

survey to gauge interest for an EA wide 

online payment system for all schools.  To 

access the survey, click here The Online 

Payments - Parent Survey Social Media 

resources can be accessed here: 

www.eani.org.uk/online-payment-solution-

parent-survey 

 Please note the survey will be closing on 

Friday 4 November 2022. 

POPPIES FOR SALE:  wk beg 7th Nov 

http://www.eani.org.uk/online-payment-solution-parent-survey
http://www.eani.org.uk/online-payment-solution-parent-survey

